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..17 Further, it was reported in early June 1989 that Canada had let itto volunteer money.
be known formally in the Security Council that it wanted "a countdown on the endless 

of Canadian peacekeeping forces on Cyprus." A spokesman for Canadian Ambas-summer
sador to the UN Yves Fortier stated that "there’s no question that continued participa­
tion is needed, but we must make the council aware that we’re concerned about the cost, 
and the length of time it’s gone on without settlement.”1^
Council statement urging serious attempts at a political solution, without referring to the 
financing of the peacekeeping forces.1<?

The end result was a Security

On 22 December 1988, External Affairs Minister Clark committed Canada to assist in 
the implementation of the UN plan for Namibian independence. Canada pledged ap­
proximately 225 Canadian Forces soldiers toward the 4650-strong UN operation."-0 An 
advance party departed from Canada in mid-March 1989, with the balance to have been 
in place by mid-April 1989. However, after over 1000 South-West Africa People’s Or­
ganization (SWAPO) guerrillas crossed the Angola-Namibia border on the cease-fire date 
of 1 April 1989, the Canadian Government agreed to a UN request to hasten its troop 
deployment and provide additional air support to the entire UNTAG force.- External 
Affairs Minister Clark criticized the UN for its lengthy debate over the costs and size of 
UNTAG’s force, cut from a proposed 7500, and confirmed that only some 200 of 1000 UN 
personnel were in place at the Angola-Namibia border when the SWAPO incursion
occurred.^
track" in May and June 1989, the 257 Canadians committed to UNTAG are scheduled to 
return to Canada on 1 April 1990.22

At present there are two other areas in which a Canadian contribution to UN 
peacekeeping forces may be called for in the immediate future: Central America and 
Cambodia. In addition, a UN peace plan for the resolution of the conflict in the Western 
Sahara may involve Canadian participation in peacekeeping activities in the near future 
although there is, thus far, no stated Canadian position on this issue.

In February 1989, a letter to the UN Secretary-General from Foreign Ministry 
officials of the five signatories of the Regional Peace Accord in Central America 
requested a team of unarmed military observers from Canada, Spain, West Germany and

With on-going negotiations to place the Namibian peace process back "on
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